
Milpitas Teachers Association 
888 South Capitol Ave. 
San Jose Calif. 95127 

408-272-0601 
 

August 21, 2016 
 

Dear Interim Superintendent Cheryl Jordan,  
 
 MTA, per Article 23 of the MTA contract, would like to 
reopen negotiations for Article 5. Please accept this as our 
sunshine proposal.  
 
Sincerely,  
Diana Orlando 
MTA President   


